

## Dear Parents:

Beth Tikvah B'nai Jeshurun Early Childhood Center is pleased to announce our Preschool and Kindergarten Camp Program for 2023. Our BTBJ ECC summer program is designed to provide both maximum enjoyment and stimulation for 8 themed weeks through the relaxed yet busy and fun-filled season.

Our three playgrounds feature equipment designed especially for our children. We have slides, swings, rings, playhouses, trains, airplanes, fire engines, bikes, music wall, sensory nature center, and even palm trees! Our youngest campers enjoy a play area just perfect for them! Our state-of-the-art playground is challenging fun for all!

Our swim instruction and water safety program takes place in our expanded water facilities including our two state certified, above ground pools. Certified lifeguards teach our children the basic skills of swimming for children no longer in diapers. We also set up sprinklers, water slides and water tables for the children's water enjoyment.

Our sports program is tailored to delight and challenge our children. Highlighted are: pillo-polo, T-ball, basketball, hockey, soccer, yoga, mini-golf, movement and frisbees. Our well-rounded activities offer something for every child.

The enclosed brochure outlines the various programs available this summer. We have many options from which to choose. In addition to our regular camp day, we offer extended hours beginning at 7:00 a.m. and ending at 6:00 p.m. You can pick the program that is just right for you and your child.

The enclosed registration form includes our fee schedule. We are also continuing with our hot lunch option which is a very popular addition to our camp program. Tuition payments are to be paid in full by May 1, 2023. PLEASE NOTE: ALL TUITIONS MUST BE PAID IN FULL BY JUNE 1, 2023.

To ensure a place for your child in our program, camp registration forms must be received by March 1<sup>st</sup>, with a registration fee of \$50.00. The \$50.00 fee is required for each child enrolling in our program and is not part of the tuition. Please note that all fees and tuitions are non-refundable except at the discretion of BTBJ Synagogue. If your child is enrolled in our All Year program for 2023 – 2024, the registration fee is not required and you need only to complete the form asking for your child's summer schedule.

We look forward to having your child with us. Please feel free to call if you have any questions or comments.

Happy Camping!